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Following are the Board of Trustees Key Messages from the Board Meeting 
held on Tuesday, February 14, 2017. 
 

 
 
1)   The Board of Trustees approved the 2017-2018 School Calendar as recommended by the 

Calendar Committee.  The calendar can be viewed on our website under Quicklinks, or go 
to  http://tinyurl.com/z44lkc8 . 

 
 
2)  The Board of Trustees approved a Memorandum of Understanding and Interim Agreement 

establishing a legal partnership and intent with the Town of Fort Macleod to move forward 
on repurposing of the G.R. Davis School facility as the future administrative office for both 
the Livingstone Range School Division No. 68 and the Town of Fort Macleod.   

 
 
3)  The LRSD Fact Sheet on Reserves is a document that summarizes the financial reserves 

held by Livingstone Range School Division No. 68 and where reserves have been 
designated to.  The document is reviewed on an annual basis after the completion of the 
Audited Financial Statements.  The Board of Trustees approved the Fact Sheet on 
Reserves as of August 31, 2016 at their February 14, 2017 Board Meeting.  To view the 
Fact Sheet, go to  http://tinyurl.com/z8szz4p . 

 
 


